
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  February 15, 2019   RELEASE DATE: Immediate 
 
FROM:  Patti Ross, Manager of Parks, Forestry and Horticulture 
 
SUBJECT: Howard Watson Nature Trail Closure Extended for Hydro Pole 

Replacement 
 
 
The Howard Watson Nature Trail closure between Michigan Avenue and 
Highway 402 has been extended to include Tuesday, February 19 through 
Friday, February 22, 2019 from 8:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. for hydro pole 
replacement. 

The original closure was scheduled from February 4, 2019 until February 15, 
2019, and has been extended due to weather.  

The Trail will be open for the extended Family Day holiday weekend, Saturday, 
February 15 through Monday, February 18, 2019. 
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For further information, please contact:  

Patti Ross, Manager of Parks, Forestry and Horticulture 
patti.ross@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3801 
 
Chuck Toth, Supervisor, Horticulture and Arboriculture 
chuck.toth@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3802  
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